
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

 
Dear parents/carers 
 
During the half term holiday we are running a competition – any adult who logs onto the 
National Online Safety website will get entered into a prize draw. The winner gets a family copy 
of the online safety book Oscar’s Adventures in the Online World Storybook, worth £9.99. 
 
Knowing what children are up to both online and with electronic devices is one of the most 
important parts of keeping children safe.  Our school website has a link to National Online 
Safety, www.driffieldjuniorschool.co.uk/information-for-parents/e-safety, which gives information 
and advice to help support keeping children safe online.  
 
Thank you for your continuing support 
 
 
Mr Tarrant 
IT Co-ordinator 
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